05-26-2021 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #6: Award a Bid and Authorize the Town Manager to Execute a Contract
for Construction of the Estes Drive Bicycle-Pedestrian Improvements

Council Question:
At this point is there a timeline in which the Estes Drive Bicycle-Pedestrian Improvements will
start construction and be completed?

Staff Response:
We will provide an updated timeline to Council in the near future.

Council Question:
How close was the winning bid to the pre-bid estimate for the project?

Staff Response:
The engineer’s estimate was 54,831,535 and the low bid was 54,809,529.95.
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